Success Story

BIOCHAR BURN AT NOBLE PARK, PARADISE
January 14, 2024
Written by Steve Feher, BCFSC Board Member

| am pleased to report that the burn went well, despite the weather delay from Saturday, and
marginal conditions Sunday. But we did it, thanks to the capable Biochar Coalition, led by Ken
Scherer, and support organizations, namely the Paradise Parks and Recreation Department for
hosting the event, and the Camp Fire Restoration Project for supporting with their team of
volunteers. The hot soup on site was most welcomed by all!

Special thanks to the Sponsors:
Paradise Ridge Fire Safe Council and Regenerating Paradise, with $500 donations each.

The following are some pictures from the day showing in operation two Ring of Fire Kilns, a
Conservation Pile Burn, and an Oregon Kiln Burn. The Water Buffalo provided by the PRPD was a
big improvement to dragging hoses all over the site. We made lots of biochar and Ken
demonstrated the products of K-Organics which go along with garden use of biochar.

It was a great event, thank you to all participants and supporters!

n lighting up the Kiln of Fire



The Soup Kitchen in action at lunch time



